
 

Seminar / Training News  

ICT Mahidol held the IT seminar on “Designing Infographic by Using 

Piktochart and PREZI, Batch 29” 

 

 During 30 – 31 January 2023 – the Faculty of Information and Communication 

Technology, Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Sujika Srinuntakul, as well as Miss 

Duanghathai Pangjiklee, staff of Audio Visual and Digital Learning Media Development Division 

held the IT seminar on “Designing Infographic by Using Piktochart and PREZI, Batch 29” in 

Room A2, the Faculty of ICT, Mahidol University, Salaya.  

This hands-on seminar aimed to highlight techniques for filtering large amounts of 

information, such as figures and statistical data, in order to create a clear infographic work, to 

teach all participants how to use the Piktochart and PREZI programs to create infographic and 

animation infographics, as well as to provide all 12 participants with useful knowledge that 

they can apply in their daily work. 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/prezi-batch-29/  
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